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8452 Fredericksburg Rd. #302 San Antonio, Texas 78229 

 
2024 Membership Drive  

Dear Miss Rodeo Texas Ambassador, 

We hope this letter finds you in great spirits as we gear up for another exciting year of Miss 
Rodeo Texas pageant events. As we approach the new pageant season, we invite you to renew 
your annual membership with Miss Rodeo Texas to continue supporting and celebrating our 
incredible titleholders. 

Membership with Miss Rodeo Texas offers an array of exclusive benefits that enhance your 
involvement in the pageant community. As a member, you will be prominently listed in our 
prestigious pageant program book, showcasing your commitment and dedication to the 
promotion of rodeo and western heritage. Additionally, you will receive preferential seating at all 
our pageant events, ensuring you have the best view of the spectacular performances by the 
contestants. 

To renew your annual membership, we kindly request that you fill out the information below and 
submit it along with the membership fee of $100. This fee is vital to sustaining our pageant 
activities and supporting our exceptional titleholders throughout their reigns. 

Membership Information: 

Name: [Full Name]  

Address: [Street Address]  

[City, State, Zip Code]  

Email:   

Phone:  

Please make your checks payable to "Miss Rodeo Texas" and return the completed form with 
payment to the address below. Alternatively, you can submit the form and payment during our 
monthly committee meetings: 

 



Miss Rodeo Texas Association, Incorporated 
8452 Fredericksburg Rd. #302 San Antonio, Texas 78229 

 
Deadline: To ensure uninterrupted membership benefits, we kindly request that all dues be 
received before January 31, 2024. Please mark this date on your calendar to avoid any delays in 
processing your membership. 

Code of Conduct: In our commitment to upholding the values and standards of Miss Rodeo 
Texas, we kindly remind all members of our Code of Conduct and you could be subject to a 
background check. Any violations to the brand, including conduct unbecoming of a Miss Rodeo 
Texas Ambassador, will be taken seriously. Such violations may result in the automatic forfeiture 
of your membership. We believe in fostering an environment of respect, responsibility, and 
professionalism, and we expect all members to embody these principles. 

We would like to express our heartfelt gratitude for your continued support and active 
participation in making the Miss Rodeo Texas pageant a grand success. Your involvement directly 
contributes to the success of our titleholders, enabling them to carry on their noble mission of 
promoting rodeo and western heritage across the Lone Star State. 

Should you have any questions or require further assistance, please do not hesitate to contact us 
at sallyannpoole@hotmail.com or 409-779-0882. 

Once again, thank you for being an essential part of our Miss Rodeo Texas family, and we eagerly 
look forward to having you as a valued member for the upcoming pageant season. 

Yours sincerely, 

Sally Cox  

Sally Cox  

Miss Rodeo Texas Secretary  

 


